
 

„Praise the Lord, my soul,  
and forget not all his benefits“               
       Psalm 103:2 

 

Dear friends  
 

Many greetings from Albania! Until now, we had a mild winter and only snow on the mountains.  
Over new year I could visit my sister and stay with her for a week. This was a blessing.  
Back in Albania, there were still many Christmas cards and letters to translate. In November, I had visited friends who 
sponsor three children in the same family. They donated also some money to fix the floor in one room of the house  

where the family lives. We had bought the material and the father did the practical work within  
a week. The family is very glad to able to use this room now.  
I have been able to do home visits in Katjel. We also went with the team to Upper Mokra to  
start with updates. With an extra donation from the UK, we could bless some people in need  
with extra food. Twice a week I am in Proptisht, where we have church service every week.  

I continue with the guitar lessons and also keep contact with the 
widows who come regularly to the meetings. We received from 
sponsors in Spain items like aprons, shopping bags, scarves,  
children’s clothes etc. and could bless many people in the villages.  
 
Thank you very much for all your prayers and your faithful financial 
support. 

       May God bless you! 
 
                           Christiane 
 
 

 

    

January 2023 

 
 

 

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 
Please include your name and  

address on the transaction  
and earmark them for  

GM – Nötzoldt. 

Guitar lessons Proptisht  

Gifts for the women 

Extra food for a  
 person in need 

Widows in Proptisht  

Writing a thank you letter  

Old floor New floor 

With Naile 

mailto:christiane@lwintl.org

